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FAQ – What’s happening at Manor Fields Park
What are you working on?
Part of the lower end of the park will become an area for a new Sustainable Urban Drainage Scheme (SUDs). This will create a ‘wetland’ environment. Providing habitat for different species of plants and animals and there will be some new walking routes and trails.
Why are you building a ‘SUDs’ in the park?
It will help to reduce the risk of flooding down-river during heavy storms, and it will support the building of affordable homes at Manor Park Crescent and the Corker Bottoms/Harborough Rise areas.
When are you planning to start work on this?
The main works will start in late August 2023, and we plan to finish early in 2024.
Will there be any disruption?
There may be some disruption from additional noise and traffic – but this will only be for a short time and most of the park will remain open.
Who is part of this project?
The project is being delivered by Sheffield Housing company, in partnership with the Councils Parks and Flood Management teams and the Green Estate Community Interest Company.
If I needed to speak to someone about this, who would I contact?
The Green Estate Community Interest Company
389 Manor Lane, Sheffield, UK, S2 1UL
Tel: Front Desk - 0114 2762828
Email: frontdesk@greenestate.org

Please keep an eye out for posters and social media from Friends of Manor Fields Park’s campaign to raise £25,000 to restore the bench and decking over the pond. We’ll be asking people to donate £1 and sharing other ways that you can get involved with taking care of the park. 

If you’d like to join Friends of Manor Fields Park, or just find out more, please email: contact@friendsofmanorfields.org - everybody has something they can contribute!
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